
Morning Announcements 
Tuesday, January13, 2015 

 
1. ATTENTION SENIORS:  Please submit a senior picture and quotation to Mrs. Dwyer for the 

yearbook by Monday, February 2, 2015.  If you have them electronically, please email them.  
You may also bring in a photo for us to scan.  Any questions, please see Mrs. Dwyer.  Thank 
you! 

2. Any boy interested in playing baseball this spring must be at the meeting tomorrow during 
Enrichment Study Hall in the Commons.  If you can’t make it see Coach Iverson or 
Scheithauer by Wednesday afternoon. 

3. The Rib Lake Hall of Fame ceremony will be held at 1:30 on Friday.  It has been designated 
maroon and gold day for students and staff. 

 
LUNCH  
Hamburger on a Bun 
French Fries 
Carrots 
The Garden Spot 
Peaches 
Applesauce 


